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ה"ב  

 

 
NEW AT HEBREW SCHOOL! 

Otzar Milim Hebrew Program 
 
 
Dear Parents, 
 
Welcome to the CHS! We are looking forward to an amazing year! 
 
This year, we are pleased to have launched a brand new Hebrew language program, 
for all students Grades 2+. 
 
We look forward to expanding your children's knowledge of the Hebrew language with 
the help of our Otzar Milim slideshow, flashcards, quizzes, competitions and contests. 
 
How it works: 

 Every Thursday at Hebrew School, we introduce a new category of 10 
vocabulary words + 1 phrase. 

 Students practice it and take home flashcards to review at home. 
 The following week, they take a quiz on the words and earn points for every 

right answer. 
 We keep practicing all previous words, as well as adding 10 new ones weekly. 

 
All children who participate in the program will be rewarded, and our top finalists 
(children who've earned the most points) will compete on stage at a family event. 
 
Please encourage your children to practice at home, with the help of their flashcards, as 
well as our newly developed otzar milim game (email coming soon)! 
 
Shana Tova to you all! 
We look forward to a successful year of learning at the CHS! 
 
 
On behalf of Chabad VSL & all our teachers & staff, 
 

Chana Vidal 
 
Community Hebrew School Principal 
514-747-1199, ext. 3 / 514-718-3784 
www.facebook.com/theCommunityHS 
thechs@chabadvsl.com 
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